
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

To: All Affiliated National Federations 

 

 

                                                           By email  

    

 
    Bld” Vassil Levski”75, Sofia, 1040, 11 April 2017/TT 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear colleagues and friends, 

 

 
UWW-Europe has the information that alongside with the DRB league in Germany, another 

one was created. In this league, there are 5 participating clubs. 

UWW-Europe has been notified that the newly formed DRL league has not been approved by 

the German wrestling federation (DRB). The newly formed DRL leagues’ clubs are: ASV 

Nendingen, KAV Mansfelder Land, KSV Ispringen, SV Germania Weingarten, VfK 

Schifferstadt. 

In order to prevent any violations of UWW’s Constitution and regulations, I have the duty to 

inform you of the above. Please take into consideration that all transfers from and to the clubs 

in the newly-formed league will be considered illegal. Following this, all violators will be 

sanctioned from UWW.  

 

For more information, please contact the Management of the German wrestling federation.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Regards, 
 

 

 
 

     

    Tzeno TZENOV 
    President of UWW-Europe 

    Vice-President of UWW 


